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John Borns

From: Dunard, James [jedunard@paric.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 10:57 AM
To: John Borns

Cc: Dodd, Marcus

Subject: FW: Pedestrian Bridge

John

Please see preceding email from the structural engineer. How would you like me to continue or does his email enough
for the inspection?

Please let me know how | can help.

JIM DUNARD
SR. PROJECT SUPERINTENDENT

Direct: 636-561-9873
Main: 636-561-9500

77 Westport Plaza, Suite 250
St. Louis, MO 63146
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mb Please consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail

This e-mail message and any files transmitted with it may be CONFIDENTIAL and are intended for the addressee only. Any
unauthorized use, dissemination of the information, or copying of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended
addressee, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message.

From: Chad Shepherd [mailto:cshepherd@fegstructural.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 10:53 AM

To: Dunard, James

Cc: Dodd, Marcus; Daron Speight

Subject: RE: Pedestrian Bridge

Jim - We've got braced steel lines at each bay (roof spans column line to column line}, so top chord can be discontinuous
at the columns in this scheme. If inspector insists we could simply add strap on outside of sheathing (similar to 7/54.1),
but it is not required for our design.



